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COPY
AN LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING:
:ﬂigs§ Hgl?g:% 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

6th June, 1958.

: ﬂno(iﬂ;

Dear Sir,

;

I would refer you to my letter

of the 29th April in regard to the Steamer
"GULFKING", to which no reply has so far
been received, and shall be glad if you will

obhtain and furnish similar information in
respect of the Sister ship "GULFQUEEN"
Yours faithfully,

e.c. case of GULEKING.

“ Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,

BEW YORK.
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